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Diary Dates 
Friday 17th November: 

 CHILDREN IN NEED – Wear 

something spotty and make a donation!! 

Monday 20th November: 

 Total Sports after school club. 

Thursday 23rd November: 

 Cross Country KS2 – rescheduled from 

earlier. 

Friday 24th November: 

 Individual/Sibling photgraphs. 

Monday 27th November: 

 Total Sports after school club. 

 Full Governing Body Meeting – 5pm 

Tuesday 28th November: 

 Parent Evening – 3.30-6.30pm – 

Invitations sent 

Thursday 30th November: 

 Parent Evening – 3.30-6.30pm – 

Invitations sent 

Monday 4th December: 

 Total sports after school club. 

Wednesday 13th December: 

 Christmas Lunch – whole school 

Monday 18th December: 

 Nativity in Church – 2pm 

 Total sports after school club – last 

session. 

Tuesday 19th December: 

 Nativity & Christingle – 6pm 

Thursday 21st December: 

 Class Christmas parties. 

Friday 22nd December: 

 Christmas Jumper Day. 

 Christmas card opening – AM 

 Carols in Church – 2pm (children will be 

allowed to go home after this) 

BREAK UP FOR CHRISTMAS 

 

 

 

Office News 
 

There are a few lunch accounts in 

debt so please can you check your 

account and ensure it is in credit. 

……………………………………………………………………. 

 

Please note those who have children in 

KS2 the cross country has been re-

scheduled for this coming Thursday. 

As we already receieved consent 

previously we won’t require you to 

send it in again. 

 

Have a great weekend. 

Danielle  

 

Saxton Rainbow Awards 

 
Awards this week go to: 

 Whole of Sycamore for working 

their socks off in maths!! 

 Freya Stone 

 Lydia Komaromy 

 Abbey Davies 

 JJ Watson 

 Emily Lock 

 Emily Rogers 

 Jack Westmoreland 

 Theo Stratford 

 Taylor Gledhill 

 

WELL DONE TO ALL OF YOU!! 
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Maple News 

 
First of all, I would just like to say how great it is to be back at school after my 

accident. Although it was a terrifying experience, I feel incredibly lucky to have 

walked away from it and although I was very shaken up, I know that I’m very lucky to 

still be here! I received lots of kind messages of support, as well as cards and gifts 

while I was off – thank you so much. The children have been lovely to me all week! I 

was in close contact with the supply teachers while I was off school and Mrs Payne 

and the rest of the school staff did a great job of keeping things going in Maple but 

I’m glad to report that we’re back up and running as normal this week. We have been 

doing lots of challenging work about long multiplication in maths and have started 

writing letters as though we are evacuees in English.  

 

The 4 children who attended K’Bots at Riverside on Thursday did an amazing job. The 

two pairs have been put through to the quarter-finals and semi-finals in March, which 

they are extremely excited about! Mrs Payne tells me that the children were 

outstanding representatives for Saxton school and the children were delighted to 

return as the winners at the end of the day!  

 

Finally, two weeks ago, I challenged the children to a homework project to make a 

model of an Anderson Shelter and a ‘Dig for Victory’ garden. I gave the children two 

weeks instead of the usual one so that they could put lots of time and effort into 

this project. However, the results are way above and beyond anything I could ever 

have hoped for! They really are outstanding! I would like to say a huge well done to 

the children but also thank you to parents for all the support that you have given. I 

would like to invite you to come into school for ten minutes or so after school on 

Thursday 23rd November so that you can see the Anderson Shelters on display. The 

children have also created some amazing art work linked to the Blitz and 

Remembrance Day. This will also be on display in the classroom for you to see. Please 

pop in if you can!  

 

Have a super weekend!  

Miss Holgate 

 

Pictures of the K’Bots winners and amazing shelters are below!! 
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Anderson Shelters 
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CHILDREN IN NEED 

 

A huge than you to everyone for getting involved in raising money for 

Children in Need today!! As always your support is greatly appreciated. 

 


